
EDUCATION
BS, Commerce & Business Administration, The
University of Alabama, 2024 

MEMBERSHIPS
Member, Retail Brokers Network 
Member, International Shopping Centers
(ICSC)
CCIM Candidate

 

PROFILE
Matthew Buckalew joined Southpace
Properties in February 2024 after earning
his Bachelor of Science in Commerce and
Business Administration from The University
of Alabama. 

As a dedicated professional in the
commercial real estate industry, he is an
active member of the Alabama CCIM
Chapter and is working toward his CCIM
designation. Matthew is also a member of
the International Council of Shopping
Centers (ICSC), staying engaged with the
latest trends and developments in retail
real estate.

 Beyond his professional pursuits, he is
member of the National Wild Turkey
Federation (NWTF). Matthew values the
opportunity his career provides to build
meaningful relationships and continuously
learn from a diverse range of clients and
industry professionals.
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